
CITY COLLEGE 

Department of Mathematics 

                                                     Date: 23.07.2021 

 Urgent Notice for Part III (under 1+1+1 system) Mathematics (Honours & General) Students 

 All Mathematics (Honours & General) students appearing for forthcoming Part-III examination under 
1+1+1 system are hereby  informed to join the whatsapp group as soon as possible  using the following 
link for further communication/ queries related to coming examination. 

Link:   https://chat.whatsapp.com/BFUna0OGoMa35dojtGbYD8 

N.B: For any difficulty to be added in whatsapp group contact 8617587688/9432841731 

 

 

             Sd/- 

   Dr. Rita Chanda (HOD) 

Department of Mathematics 

     City College,Kolkata-09 

 

 

 


